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14 July 2016 
 
Dear Parents 
  
Ref: Year 6 Leavers’ Outing – Tuesday, 19 July 2016 
 
This year’s Y6 Leavers’ Outing is confirmed for Tuesday, 19 July to Thorpe 
Park.  
 
The costs for the day have very generously been donated and include the 
park entry ticket, lunch at a Pizza/ Pasta restaurant and an ice cream 
afterwards; therefore no money is needed during the day. Children do not 
have to bring a Merlin or any other admission ticket as all have been sorted.  
 
The children will be travelling to and from Thorpe Park by mini bus and will be 
accompanied throughout the day by Mrs Black, Mrs Milne, Mrs Williams and 
Mrs Wrightman. Every child will also carry an information sheet with 
accompanying adult contact details and a designated meeting point.  
 
We will leave school straight after morning registration and the coach will 
leave Thorpe Park at around  4.00 pm so we hope to be back at school by  
4.30 pm - 4.45 pm. The school will send a text if we are delayed by traffic.  
 
Children may wear their own clothes for this outing, but please ensure they 
are dressed appropriately, particularly with sensible footwear. Depending on 
the weather, please also send either a waterproof jacket or hat and sun cream 
in a small rucksack and ensure your child has a full water bottle with them. 
Please provide a small towel and spare clothes in case they get wet on any 
ride. No mobile phones are to be brought as we don’t want to be responsible 
for any getting lost or wet!  
 
This activity is covered by your current OA4 form. However, please complete 
the attached pro forma confirming that you are happy for your child to 
participate in the day and to travel by minibus to and from the venue.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact the School Office. 
  
Yours sincerely  
 
Friends of Cheapside School (PTA)  

http://www.cheapsidecofe@rbwm.org/
mailto:cheapsidecofe@rbwm.org


 
 
 
 
========================================================== 
 
Year 6 Leavers’ Outing – Tuesday, 19 July 2016   
 
 
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………………..  
 
 
I/we confirm I have received the information regarding the Leavers’ Outing 
and are happy for my child to participate in the Year 6 Leavers Outing to 
Thorpe Park travelling by minibus to and from the venue.  
 
 
Parent/Guardian Name ……………….................................................. 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………… Date ……………………  
 
 
 
Please return this form to the School Office no later than Monday, 18 
July 2016  
 
 
 

 


